
	
  
CHUGIAK COMMUNITY COUNCIL 

PO Box 671350 
Chugiak, AK 99567 

chugiakcouncil@gmail.com 
 
 
May 15, 2014 
 
TO:  Girl Scout Junior Troop 631 

Karla Beller, Troop Leader 
Via Email:  bellers@ak.net 
 
 

Re: Girl Scout Junior Troop 631 – Bronze Award Project Proposal 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The Chugiak Community Council met on 5/15/2014 and heard testimony from Girl Scout 
Junior Troop 631 regarding their Bronze Project Proposal.  Their proposed project is to 
take down and refurbish the Northwood Community sign.  While the Chugiak 
Community Council does not have any authority over the Northwood Community sign, 
the Council recommends that Girl Scout Junior Troop 631 seek out the owner of the sign 
and gain the owner’s permission to refurbish it. 
 
The Chugiak Community Council unanimously passed a vote of confidence for the 
proposed Girl Scouts’ Bronze Project and Board Member Pat Tilton offered to help track 
down the owner of the sign.   
 

 
Maria J. Rentz, President 
Chugiak Community Council 
chugiakcouncil@gmail.com  


